
19th June 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Y8 Celebration of Achievement Event

Your child will shortly conclude the second year of their Stokesley School journey. As a
school, we want to mark this milestone with a celebration event. This event will take place on
Wednesday 5th July from 4.00 - 5.00pm.

The celebration has two parts:

● Firstly all students will receive a certificate of achievement for successfully
completing Y8,

● In addition, we will celebrate the specific achievements of individual students for
those who have gone above and beyond through their services to the school and
wider community.

Mr Hamer and I will host the event along with tutors, our Headteacher, Mr Fenwick and other
members of the senior leadership team who will present awards.

The day will be a special one for your child and their peers.

Should you wish to join us for this event, please complete the following google form.
Numbers are restricted to a maximum of two parents/carers per child.

Cold refreshments will be available at 50p each. Please do not arrive before 3.45pm as the
buses will still be in the car park.

Should you have any queries, please contact Mr Hamer, Head of Year 8, on
w.hamer@stokesleyschool.org

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Darbyshire
Deputy Headteacher
Achievement and Standards

https://forms.gle/pjGcGWNP15P7ajTP9
mailto:w.hamer@stokesleyschool.org

